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EU Battery Regulation (EU) 2023/1542 

Regulation (EU) 2023/1542 of the European Parliament and  
of the Council of 12 July 2023 concerning batteries and waste batteries. 

 

 

  

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We have received numerous inquiries regarding the new battery regulation (Regulation 2023/1542) and 

its impact on the products we supply. 

Avnet has established a dedicated task force to assess the implications of this regulation. Our team is 

actively working to gather clear and accurate information from our suppliers, including the classification 

of battery types, as well as the specific marking and documentation that will be required. 

We are in continuous communication with our supplier partners to ensure that all our products comply 

fully with the new regulations. Our goal is to set up the necessary documentation and processes in 

accordance with these requirements. 

As many aspects of the regulation still require further clarification, we kindly ask for your patience. We 

anticipate having more detailed information to share within the coming weeks and will keep you informed 

of any significant updates as they become available. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. 
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